


Denmark Technical College is hosƟng a special thank you partnership 
luncheon exclusively for veterans and dependent family members at the 
Denmark Tech campus in Denmark, SC.  

Join us Tuesday, November 10 at 12 p.m. noon in the MulƟcultural 
Center (Building 026). 

As a special thank you to all of our service personnel  we have invited 
special guests as a tribute to all of our local veterans. To aƩend this 
luncheon please RSVP with any of the commiƩee members listed below 
by Thursday, November 5. We look forward to seeing you! 

Student Veterans Commi ee Members 
Marcus CorbeƩ 803.793.5289 (corbeƩm@denmarktech.edu)  

Dr. Wanda NeƩles 803.793.5238 (neƩlesw@denmarktech.edu) 
Laura Fogle 803.793.5129 (foglel@denmarktech.edu) 

Ronald Geohaghan 803.793.5297 (geohaghanr@denmarktech.edu) 
Leslie  Holman—Brooks 803.793.5287 (Holman‐BrooksL@denmarktech.edu) 

Denmark Technical College      “Where Great Things are Happening” 


